The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, January 21, 2015 at 5:30 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Member Stetson was not in attendance.

The Board reviewed the mail folder.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the warrant in the amount of $141.83.

The Assessors signed the payroll for the period ending 1/24/15.

The Board of Assessors signed one (1) Exemption application and certificate.

As of February 4, 2015, the Assessors meeting time will return to 6:00 p.m.  All members were in favor.

The minutes of 1/7/15 were accepted and filed.

Chairman McCarthy will be meeting tonight with the Board of Selectmen and the Council of Aging Director, Mary Graf, to update the policy on the Senior Tax Workoff program.

The Board of Assessors meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,


____________________________
Cheryl A. Smith, 
Clerk







